
July 
 Newsletter 

July 3—July 4th Celebration—6p 
July 8-12—Super Summer 
July 9-12—SMACK Camp 
July 11—Food Pantry 
July 31—Youth Pool Party—Meet at 5:45 
Aug 11—Student Choir Resumes—4p 
Aug 14—Wednesday Night Meals Resume 
Aug 14—KIDz Music Kickoff—5:40p  
Aug 14—Awana Kickoff—6:00p 
Aug 14—Worship Choir Kickoff—7:15p 

Weekly Opportunities 
 

Sunday:   Sunday School—9:00a 
    Worship—10:00a 
    Student Choir—4p 
    Student D-Groups—5p 
           
Wednesday:  Bible Study—10:00a & 6:00p 
          Kidz Music & Missions—6-7p 
          Upper Room (College/Career)—5:45p 
          Youth Bible Study—6:00p 
          Worship Ministry Rehearsal—7:15p 

For the Record:   

May Budget Need: $62,981.90  

Budget Receipts: $49,053.67 

Office Hours:  Monday—Thursday 8:30 am—2:00 p.m. 
CLOSED FRIDAY! 

Shane McGivney, Senior Pastor, smcgivney@beldenbaptistchurch.com 
David LeCompte, Worship Pastor, dlecompte@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Chris Terry, Student Pastor, cterry@beldenbaptistchurch.com  
Paul Worsham, Children and Family Pastor, pdworsham@hotmail.com 

Teddy James, Senior Adults Pastor, teddy.james.sr@gmail.com 
Alison Frederick, Fin. Administrator, afrederick@beldenbaptistchurch.com 

 
4121 McCullough Blvd.  Belden, MS 38826 ~ 662-842-6341 

Website:  www.beldenbaptistchurch.com 

Attention all E-givers—-Consider using E-check instead of Debit or 
Credit cards. E-check  saves the church money and allows us to   

steward our resources better. E-check is safe and secure. Thank you 
for using this valuable tool. 

KIDz SUMMER 

 
Wednesdays 6-7p 

Meet Me at the Well 

Hey Ladies, I hope everyone is having a great summer. I 
know it’s full of fun vacations, camps, mission trips and 
HEAT. Working on some things to pick back up in the fall 
with our meetings.  
 
We are looking at doing a study thru this fall/winter called 12 
daring women of the Bible. Planning to meet at my house 
each time and bring food.  I know it is impossible to find a 
night that everyone can come, but I do want to know what 
times/days work best for you!  Please let me know! 
 
I’ll keep you posted on what book we are doing if you want to 
order one before we start in September.  I hope you ladies are 
having an amazing summer with your families and taking 
time to slow down and take care of yourself as well.  
 
     Katie Gann 

July 11 

8a-noon 

2653 S. Eason Blvd 

Tupelo, MS 

662-687-4500 



Hey family! 

 

 The summer has be wild!  We are slowing down a little here in July!  Let’s make sure everyone stays cool and hydrated with this 
heat that has already been in full force.  Church, I want you to know that you are a blessing to me and my family!  We absolutely love 
getting to live life and serve with you!  Please never lose that servant and inviting heart that you have!  Let’s shine that out from this hill 
and let the world see!  If you have a friend or neighbor that needs a church home, be sure to invite them!  It is never too late, but don’t 
miss that opportunity!   

 

 Here is an update on the Worship Ministry!  We will NOT have “Choir” rehearsal on Wednesdays until we kick back off in    
August!  BUT we will have the choir on Sunday mornings in the loft, so lets fill the loft and worship our Holy Savior!  We WILL have 
“Band and Tech” rehearsal on Wednesday nights!   

 

 FALL KICKOFF for the Worship Ministry will August 14th at 7:15p!  If you like to sing, come join us as we have a seat for 
you!  I would love to have a full loft every week!   

 

 August 11—Student Choir Kickoff—4p 

 August 14—KIDz Music (Preschool K-1st Grade & Elem 2nd-6th Grade) —5:40p 

 August 14—Worship Team (Choir, Band, Orchestra, Tech) - 7:15p 

                   Pastor David 

             #doinglifetogether   

July 9 – 12, 2022 
William Carey University –  

Hattiesburg MS 


